
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

The school will be closed to pupils on Thursday 16th November.  

This is due to non-teaching members from multiple unions taking part in Industrial Action. 

Many of these members have been called to take Strike Action on 16th November.  

 

School will reopen as normal on Friday 17th November (Children in Need Day).  

 

Thank you for supporting our non-teaching staff. 

 

Mrs Müller 

(Co-Principal) 

 

 

 

 


